
 

 

ART provides comments to ICVCM 

ART has submitted formal comments to the Integrity Council for Voluntary 

Carbon Markets (ICVCM) on the Core Carbon Principles and draft Assessment 

Framework for ensuring carbon credit quality.  

We recognize and appreciate the significant work that has gone into the 

development of the framework as well as the meaningful work ahead to 

provide constructive input to the process. We appreciate the opportunity to 

provide our feedback and thoughts on a pathway forward in coordination with 

the ICVCM Board, Secretariat and Expert Panel.   

We firmly believe in the importance of ensuring the integrity of crediting 

systems and resulting emission reductions and removals credits in global 

carbon markets. We know how important this is for building confidence and 

scaling the market to contribute to Paris Agreement goals. We remain 

committed to dedicating time and effort to this important shared exercise.   

We trust that the Board will carefully consider and reflect all input received 

when making decisions on the pathway to achieve the objectives of the 

ICVCM. 
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https://www.artredd.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/ACR-ART-ICVCM-comments-package-September-27-2022-submitted.pdf

